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The cuts to the buses is disgraceful. The fact that the aging population, who are not so 
mobile, cannot get to the city on one mode of transport is a step backwards. Also for the 
working public trying to get to work and return it is taking longer and is more expensive. I 
also cannot understand why they took away the 400 route which went to the domestic and 
international airport. Also there is no direct route to the hospital now either. 
Obviously it has not been though through. Everything worked before so should have been 
left as it was. Students also having problems getting to school and back has many more 
parents driving, so has increased traffic! The public transport is meant to be for the PUBLIC 
to get places quickly. 


